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Ref: PSCL/SE/2024-25/Feb - Date: 04/02/2025 

To 

Asst Vice President, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza Block G, C 1, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, G Block, Bandra East, 

Mumbai - 400051. 
Maharashtra State, India. 
Script Code: PRUDMOULI 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Warning Letter - Prudential Sugar Corporation Limited 

This is to state that the NSE have issued a warning letter date 31.01.2025 to the 
Company observing that there was a deviation in the compliance with the exchange 
communications in respect of an announcement submitted by the Company under 
Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 (SEBI LODR) and required the Company to disseminate a copy of the warning 

letter on the Stock Exchanges, where the Company’s shares are listed. 

Accordingly, in compliance with the Exchange's requirement, the said warning letter is 

disseminated. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Truly, 
For Prudential Sugar Corporation Limited 

Ca 
Authorised Signatory 


